

Sent to BID Businesses on 22nd June 2020

Tuesday 23 June at 10.30am – MET COUNTER-TERRORISM ZOOM meeting for BID Businesses

Please find below details of an important Zoom meeting to be delivered by MET Counter-Terrorism Protect Officer, Steve Green on **Tuesday 23rd June at 10.30am**. Originally for the night time economy businesses – the BID would like all our businesses to join.

The Zoom will be a 30 min input with a threat update, advise on queue safety, vehicles as weapons and a presentation on the really useful PSO Shield App (details attached - which you also received earlier in spring this year, in addition to ACT awareness details).

Please click on the link below:

Join Microsoft Teams Meeting

<u>Learn more about Teams</u> | <u>Meeting options</u>

Following the input, the meeting is open for businesses to informally discuss best practice and ideas around re-opening.

-ends-

If you are a Clapham Junction BID business and you have missed any of these communications, or for more information – please contact Roz Lloyd-Williams, The Executive BID Director, The Junction BID Tel: 07522 812299 email: roz.lloyd-williams@thejunctionbid.co.uk